
Town Of Freeport 

Coastal Waters Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

December 11,, 2019 

Coastal Waters Commission Meeting was called to order at 6:00pm on December 11, 2019 

 

Harbormaster Report     

Mooring renewal notification going out at the end of December   

Aquaculture permits fee.   Discussion of charging a small $50 or less fee due to the number of 

applications and time the harbormaster spends processing.   Nothing was decided and Mr. Tetreau will 

keep the commission informed as to what other neighboring communities are doing.   

New Wharfing Out Permits  

Harry Keates & Robin Silverman 64 Lupine Lane.  Presented by Peter Spencer   Waterman Marine 

This application was reviewed in the December meeting.  Several neighbors and abutters were present 

tonight to voice concern and ask questions.   

                  Katrina Van Dusen from the Freeport Conservation Trust brought up concerns for how this 

project might have an impact on wildlife and the character in which this land is used.  She and other 

neighbors brought up the concern of the float blocking the channel and restricting access.  John Coffin a 

neighbor directly across from this project raised questions of the location of property lines for abutters 

that shared waterfront access to the brook in this area and the overlap of the float past the center of 

the brook restricting access.   Peter Spencer agent for the property owner will have to insure this isn’t 

the case.   A motion was made to table any decision on approving this project was made by Laurie 

Orlando and second by Joe Frazer.       

Valerie and David Stone  14 Stanley Lane.  Presented by Carter Beck/ Falls Point Marine.  

Participants                                   Mark Morrissy     Chair  

Laurie Orlando 

Joe Frazer 

Peter Polovchik 

 

Charlie Tetreau  Harbor Master  

        

Guest                

                                                          Peter Spencer / Waterman Marine 

                   Carter Beck/Falls Point Marine  

Katrina Van Dusen/Freeport Conservation Trust Executive                

Director 

      John Coffin      

        



2 

Permit was presented and reviewed in December meeting.  No questions or concerns from the public or 

commission.  Motion to approve Joe Frazer Second Laurie Orlando  

Susanna and Triplett Kisa  16 Edgewater Trail .   

Wharfing out permit application was reviewed in December meeting.  No questions or concerns from 

the public or commission.   Motion to approve Laurie Orlando Second Peter Polovchik.  

Meeting was adjoined 6:43pm 
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